
                      

    

           

 

 

Adopted on June 1, 2023 
 

May 2023 

Resolution Commemorating the 25th Anniversary of the History & Preservation Section 

Whereas the History & Preservation Section of the New Jersey Library Association is 
celebrating the 25th anniversary of its establishment 

And whereas the members of the History & Preservation Section have been active 
participants in our Association, particularly in support of programming at the annual 
conference and promoting preservation and conservation of library collections 
throughout the Garden State 

Now, therefore, be it resolved that the Executive Board of the New Jersey Library 
Association congratulates the membership of the History & Preservation section on the 
occasion of the 25th anniversary of its founding 

 

 

 

CONTACT: 

Frederic C. Pachman, Member, History & Preservation Section 

908.309.8190 frederic.pachman@gmail.com  

Beth Zak-Cohen, President, History & Preservation Section 

973.733.7775 bzakcohen@npl.org  

NOTES: 
Please see the attached article from the Spring 2023 issue of The Chronicle that 
documents the history of the History & Preservation Section. 
 


